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TUESDAY, 21 OCTOBER – Universiti Malaysia

Sabah (UMS) through the Centre for Occupational
Safety and Health (PKKP) is inviting UMS community to
contribute articles relating to OSH to its upcoming Journal
of Occupational Safety and Health (JOSH).

The journal is concerned with areas of current information
in occupational safety and health issues in Malaysia and
throughout the world. It is intended to serve the OSH
community, practitioners, students and public while

providing vital information for the promotion of workplace

health and safety.

The journal is published twice yearly, in June and December.

Those interested in contributing can send their completed application form including their article in Portable Document
Format (pdf) personally to the Centre for Occupational Safety and Health (Pusat Keselamatan dan Kesihatan

Pekerjaan) or through email at pejpkkp@ums.edu.my latest by 31 October 2014 (Friday).

For more information, please call extension 1151 or 1856. - FL

Media and Citra Division
Chancellery Department
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